
TURRAMURRA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Newsletter 
                                                                    Issue 21 – Tuesday, 18th August, 2020 

                                                                                                    Term 3 Week 5 

Planning Ahead…  

  
  Wednesday 19th August - Jeans for Genes Day – don’t forget your gold coin donation 
  Friday 21st August - Uniform Shop open 8.30 – 9.30am 
  Friday 4th September - Father’s Day Stall 
  Friday 25th September - End of Term 3 
   
   

 
Office: 9983 9455 
School Security: 1300 880 021 
Canteen: 9440 0356 / OOSH: 9144 4769 
https://turramurra-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Email: turramurra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal’s Message 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We had to make some major decisions 
yesterday regarding external providers. I sent a 
Skoolbag message with a brief outline of which 
activities it will affect. The full message from 
the Department is attached at the back of 
the Newsletter today.  All Band actions will be 

notified via the Band contacts. 

We must have all actions in place from 
Wednesday 19th. Can you please take the time 
to read and digest how this will affect you and 
your children. Thankfully we are still able to 
operate within our classrooms and in our 
playground with a few changes to keep our 
students in their Stage Groups. 

I will be attending a ZOOM session today 
at 3:30pm. I will keep you posted with any 
information as it comes to hand. 

We have had to place the Peer Support 
sessions on hold until Term 4. Year 6 are doing 
an amazing job with this and due to the across 
school groupings this has had to be paused for 
now.  

Year 5 are completing the Check-in 
assessment in Numeracy and Reading over 
the following couple of days. We will receive 
some feedback regarding these assessments 
and we will forward this to Year 5 parents. 

A special reminder that all children who are 
sick with cold/flu type symptoms must have a 
Covid test. Children are not permitted to return 
to school unless they can show a negative test 
result and no longer have symptoms. We are 
happy to receive this via an email to the Office 
that displays the child’s name and class. I know 
that the SMS service does not have any 
identifier on it. 

 

 

 

 

Teachers are also required to follow these 
rules. 

I have had some enquiries regarding riding 
bikes to school. We ask that children do not 
ride to school unsupervised until they are 10 
years of age. The roads around the School are 
too busy to allow children younger to ride 
alone. If you want to accompany your children 
riding to school this is absolutely fine. Bikes 
can be parked at the Band COLA area in the 
bike rack. A bike lock is not necessary but 
recommended. (Your child will need to be able 
to do this as parents are not permitted onto the 
grounds for now) 

We also ask that you do not send cakes to 
school for birthdays at the moment. We are 
happy to share shop sealed items for now. The 
Canteen are able to sell a pack of Quelch 
Sticks for the class to enjoy as another option.  

We are hopeful that this is for Term 3 only 
but will have to wait and see. It is for our safety.  

Our classes are enjoying activities for 
Science Week throughout the week.  

Have a great week. Please take the time to 
listen to news regarding actions that schools 
have to take. Often we hear after the Media 
have released information.  

 

Take care,  

 

Have a great week  

 

 

Margaret Foott 

Principal. 
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Sport News: 

Turramurra has made the difficult decision 
to withdraw from the Term 3 PSSA friendly 
competition. Whilst the competition may still go 
ahead, we felt that the risk to our students and 
our local community was too high for us to 
safely compete.  

 Any Yr 6 families who have paid for Winter 
PSSA will be credited with $40 to “Fees in 
Advance”. 

 A decision will be made about Summer 
PSSA in the coming weeks. We are of course 
hoping for a return to some kind of normality by 
then. 

 

  

Reg de Jager & Katrina McGuire 

 

 

 

SRC Fundraiser – Wednesday 19th 

August 

Remember to Dress in Denim and Donate 
for Jeans for Genes day tomorrow. 

Challenge- Can you do Double Denim? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Library News 

The 2020 NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge 

Congratulations to the following students 
have now successfully completed the PRC. 
Great reading! 

Eddy Broadbent Osborn Gong 

Ava Kim Oliver Yap 

Eve Georgiou Archie Kroie 

Tangia Sun Harry Birtles 

Liv Bouteloup Caitlin Norton 

Aidan Stone Ian Walker 

All remaining participants are asked to 
please register their books online by 28th 

August. 

Overdue Books 

Overdue notices have been sent home. 
Please ensure all outstanding books are 
returned to the Library as soon as possible. 
Lost books will need to be paid for at the 
School Office.  

  

 

Amanda Kynaston and Shelley Warren 

Teacher Librarians 

 

 

 

Achievement Awards Years K-2: 

KB Poppy Jonak 

KY Lucas Zheng  Isabelle Roc 

KO Mia Scott  Oliver Holt 

KG Torres Wang 

1N Ava Morris 

1T Elijah Hohl  Max Kesby 

 Amy Henrion 

1B Nate Trachman 

2M Addison Eke 

2K Hannah Lynch  Harry Spinks 

2V Simran Sambrane Levi Scalley  

2R Ariyan Sanjeevan Rosie Bayl 
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Achievement Awards Years 3-6: 

3L Tangia Sun  Eva McNamara 

Lars Volwerk  Callan McInney 

 Lea Henrion  Joel Pagano 

3R Charlotte Sancanin Charlie Silva 

 Abigail Fiander 

4B Jonti Street  Frederick Munter 

 Tahlia Fedeli  Cici Gong 

4H Max Jones  Rachel Padina 

4N Owen Backhouse Scarlett Reisch 

5S Jemima Sayers Musa Jan 

 Harvey Broadbent Gemma Carson 

6D Jimmy Thebridge Lucas Clark 

 Lily Morgan  Marco Gendy 

 

 

Uniform Shop: 

The Uniform Shop will be open on Friday 21st  
August from 8.30-9.30am. 

 

 

Canteen News: 

Thanks to last week’s helpers! 

 

Helpers for this week: 

 

Wednesday 19th August 2020 

Georgie Howard and Nathalie Fagan 

 

Thursday 20th August 2020 

Gill Allen and Carla Smith 

 

Friday 21st August 2020 

Mel Liu and Kristina Willis 

 

Monday 24th August 2020 

Sarah Sui 

 

Thank you from the TPS CANTEEN 
 

 

Laura and Haylee 
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Band News 2020 -Term 3, Week 5 

 

 
ALL BANDS CANCELLED - UPDATED GUIDELINES FROM DEPARTMENT OF 

EDUCATION 

The school has received new guidelines today regarding safe operations on school 

grounds.  All non essential activities are no longer permitted on site. 

Unfortunately this means that the proposed lunchtime concert series and all Band 

rehearsals are cancelled, from today, for the rest of Term 3. 

Tutorials will re-commence externally or online from today.  Please look out for 

communications from your tutor.   

We will share any further updates with you as soon as we receive them. 

 
 

P&C BAND CONTACT DETAILS 

Band Director – Mr Tim Rowland: tpsbands@outlook.com 

Band Co-coordinators – Vicki McMartin & Kerry Medd: band@tps-pandc.org.au 

Band Treasurer – Neroli Sunderland: tpsbandtreasurer@gmail.com 

Band Secretary – Alison Barnett: tpsbandsecretary@gmail.com 
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